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Headteacher’s notes…   
The children have continued to work really well this week and have been excited to show their work to any visitors 
who have been in school. Next week some of our Governors will be visiting classrooms and meeting the children as 
part of their monitoring work. I know that the classes in Key Stage 1 have enjoyed their visits to the Waste 
Education Centre and it was great to receive a message from the staff who work there which is included later in 
the Newsletter. Our sports teams have also represented the school very well and are to be congratulated for their 
achievements. 
 
Middle Maple are leading Assembly on Wednesday 20th March and parents are welcome to join us at 9.15am in 
the KS1 Hall as usual.  
 
We are delighted to have been awarded the ‘Good Diabetes Care in School Award’ 
which is a reflection of all the hard work put in by staff  in ensuring that children with 
diabetes are safe and fully included at the school. Thank you to those who have been 
involved with this in any way. The letter with the award states: 
 
‘Being a Good Diabetes Care in School Award Holder is something to be very proud of. 
It shows that your school takes the care and inclusion of children with medical 
conditions such as diabetes very seriously and that you recognition from the UK’s 
leading Diabetes Charity that you are delivering good practice care. 
 
Sports News Brampton entered two teams into the Hunts Gymnastics Competition on Tuesday 12th 
March along 29 other schools who also took part. The children really enjoyed the afternoon and were 
looked after by playleaders from Hinchingbrooke who were ex Brampton pupils. In the final results 
the Brampton B team came third. A big well done to all the children who took part and thank you to 
all the parents for their support. 
 
The Year six football team took part in a tournament at Crosshall Juniors on Thursday 7th March. After 
three wins and two draws they came out as victors and will be in the final which is yet to be arranged. 
Well done to all the team and a big thank you to all the parents for their help with transport and kit 
cleaning. 
 
The Year five football team took part in a competition held at Bushmead Primary on Thursday 14th March along 
with four other teams. After the wind influenced four matches, Brampton were tied with Bushmead, having won 
three matches and drawn one. Fortunately we had beaten one of the other teams 8-0 so we won on goal 
difference. Well done to all those who took part and a big thank you to all the people who helped with the 
transport. 
 
Nuts 
We have a number of children in school with nut allergies.  Please could you avoid sending nuts into school as a 
snack in packed lunches. 
 
Contact Details 
Please can we ask you to inform the school office as soon as possible when any contact details change. This is 
important so that we can contact you as quickly as possible whenever we need to. 
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Lower Phase (Key Stage 1) 
Following the visits to the Waste Education Centre we have received the following email: 
Firstly a huge thank you to your pupils for visiting the Waste Education Centre. Your students were a real credit to 
the school. They all seemed really enthusiastic about recycling and their knowledge was really impressive. 
The staff at the Waste Education Centre have asked for feedback and would be grateful if children and parents 
who visited could complete a survey. The link is below: 
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/AmeyEdCentre/ . 
 
Huge Thank You For Books Donated! 
It is with great pleasure that we share the news of your amazing generosity! Yesterday a team 
of Year 5 and 6 children measured the ‘height’ of (we had to lay them on the floor there were 
so many!) and number of books, donated to the school. You have donated an overwhelming 
18 metres of books or 1506 books for Y5&6, over 7 metres or 622 books for Y3&4 and nearly  
2 metres or 173 books for Y1&2. 
 
We are now busy sorting them into our AR and Non-fiction libraries ready for your children to select and read, so 
be ready to sign your child’s Reading Records, as we now have more books to choose from! 
 
Thank you so much. You really have helped us to make a difference! Thank you also for supporting the Book Fair. 
Mrs Landeryou and Mrs Eason 
 
Middle Phase Concert 
Tickets for the Year 3 and Year 4 concert are now available to book using the website 
www.bramptonvillage.parentseveningsystem.co.uk . If you experience difficulties or do not have access to a 
computer please contact the school office. 
 
Year 6  
The presentation shown at this week’s SATs meeting is available from the school website (Class pages/Year 5 and 
Year 6). Also on this page there is a Maths Support Booklet. 
 
PTA News 
Hi all, great to see some new faces at the meeting on Friday! If you would like a copy of the minutes please email 
bramptonpta@outlook.com. You will see a flyer in your child’s book bag next week with details for the Movie Night 
on the 29th March. Movie Nights have sold out quickly in the past so get your ticket orders in quick!  
Thanks, PTA team 
 
What’s On Next Week: 
Monday 18th March     Art Club 
    Y1,2,3,4 Football Club 
    NFL Flag Football Club – Year 5/6 
Tuesday 19th March    Y5 football 
    Amy’s Acro 
Wednesday 20th March Middle Maple Assembly 9.15am 
    Handchimes (lunchtime) 
    Y1,2,3,4 Multiskills Club  
Thursday 21st March  Choir 

String Group (lunchtimes) 
    Y3,4,5,6 Dodgeball 
    Grafham visit meeting (Y4) 5.00pm 
Friday 22nd March  Orchestra 

Y3 swimming 
    Drama Club 
     
 
 
Music News 
Please note that there is no orchestra on Friday 29th March. 
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